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Client Advisory 

October 25, 2021 

Vessel Zim Kingston 12N – Service disruption 

Dear Valued Customer, 
 

Between October 21st and October 22nd, on its way from Pusan to Vancouver, the vessel MV ZIM KINGSTON 

encountered severe weather conditions. 

 

The Canadian coast guard and other local authorities were notified, and the vessel was instructed to anchor off the 

Canadian coast.  All crew members are reported safe. At this point we are waiting for further instructions on when 

the ship can berth and start unloading operations. 

 

We do expect that all units on board the vessel will be delayed. If any C.H. Robinson containers were lost or 

damaged, our teams will communicate with the affected customers and share information as it becomes available.   

 
Thank you for being our Valued Customer. If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact  
C.H. Robinson for further information. 

 

 

Sincerely, 

C.H. Robinson Global Ocean Services 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


